
From: Adam Zaranko <azaranko@albanycountylandbank.org>  
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2021 10:19 AM 
To: McLaughlin, Michael <Michael.McLaughlin@albanycountyny.gov> 
Cc: Amanda Wyckoff <awyckoff@albanycountylandbank.org>; Erica Ganns 
<eganns@albanycountylandbank.org>; William Sikula <wsikula@albanycountylandbank.org> 
Subject: 294 Lark Street, Albany, NY 12210 (Tax ID: 76.31-2-71) 
 
Mr. McLaughlin, 
 
The Albany County Land Bank respectfully requests the transfer of the subject property from Albany 
County. Please let me know if you need anything else from our organization to proceed with the 
requested transfer. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership, 
 
Adam  
 
Adam Zaranko 
Executive Director 
  
Albany County Land Bank Corporation 
69 State Street, 8th Floor 
Albany NY, 12207 
  
Phone: (518) 407-0309  
Email: azaranko@albanycountylandbank.org 
Website: www.albanycountylandbank.org  
  

    

 
  
  
The Albany County Land Bank is among the many organizations impacted by the COVID-19 crisis. Aspects of our 
operation have been modified to help protect the health and safety of our staff, clients, vendors and community. 
Our office is currently closed to the public and we will not be hosting any in-person events, workshops or 
meetings. All open houses have been cancelled and showings for select properties are available by appointment 
only. Our office is operating at reduced capacity so please allow more time to receive a response to your inquiry. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. For more information please visit our website at 
www.albanycountylandbank.org.   
 
 


